
 
 

MCFD#12 Fire District Commissioner Applications Available 

 

 
The Board of Commissioners of Mason County Fire District #12 (“District”) welcomes 

registered voters of the District to apply for appointment to the elective office of Fire 

District Commissioner. There is presently one vacancy on the Board. 

 

Please apply by mailing a letter expressing your interest in being appointed a Fire District 

Commissioner to District Fire Chief Mike Brown at matloadian@gmail.com 

 

Please include your mailing address and telephone number in your letter of interest.  You 

may choose, but are not required, to include along with your letter any information about 

your experience or background that you believe would be helpful for the Commissioners 

to consider during the selection process.  

 

All letters of intent for the vacant Commissioner position must be received by Fire Chief 

Mike Brown, at the address above, by 4:00 PM, Friday, June 7, 2024.  Interviews of 

applicants may be scheduled as soon as possible after the above closing date. 

 

For further information contact Fire Chief Mike Brown at matloadian@gmail.com with 

the subject line “Fire Commissioner Vacancy Question.”  

 

 

 

 

 


